
Question on Notice 

No. 1850 

Asked on 24 November 2009 

 
MR MALONE asked the Minister for Emergency Services (MR ROBERTS) -   
 
QUESTION:  
 
With reference to the draft Report on a Review of Disaster Management 
Legislation and Policy in Queensland containing the criticism that “the State’s 
Disaster Management information and communications systems were not yet 
sufficiently integrated or compatible”—  

Will recommendation number 10 relating to the above criticism be 
implemented and, if so, when?  
 

ANSWER: 
 
I refer the Member to my response to previous Questions on Notice 1265 and 
1605 and reiterate that the review of Disaster Management arrangements is 
still under consideration by the Government and no decisions have yet been 
made. 
  
 
 
 


